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TO:  Legal Advertising, Hamilton County Herald 
  e-mail address: legals@hamiltoncountyherald.com 
 
FROM:  Greg Eaves, Secretary 
 
DATE:  March 8, 2021 
 
SUBJECT: Notice of Electric Power Board Meeting 

 
Please have the following public notice of meeting of the Electric Power 
Board of Chattanooga published in the Friday, March 12, 2021 edition of 
the Hamilton County Herald.   
 
Please confirm receipt of e-mail to Beth Bennett at 648-1332 or by return 
e-mail to bennettew@epb.net. 

 
 

 
 PUBLIC NOTICE OF MEETING OF ELECTRIC POWER BOARD OF CHATTANOOGA 
 
Take notice, pursuant to Tenn. Code Ann. § 8-44-103, that the Board, the governing body of the 
Electric Power Board of Chattanooga, Tennessee, will convene and meet in an electronic 
session because the Board has determined an electronic meeting is necessary to protect the 
health, safety, and welfare of Tennesseans due to the COVID-19 outbreak according to 
Executive Order No. 16 issued on March 20, 2020 and Executive Order No. 78 issued on 
February 26, 2021 by the Governor of the State of Tennessee.   The electronic meeting will be 
conducted on Friday, March 19, 2021 at 8:30 a.m. Eastern Time where and at which time said 
Board will transact such public business as may lawfully come before it.  
 
Public access to this electronic meeting is available by registering with the Electric Power Board 
of Chattanooga no later than 4:00 pm Eastern Time on Thursday, March 18, 2021. Please email 
Teresa Griffin at griffinta@epb.net or call 423-648-1485 to register to access the meeting. 
Please visit the Electric Power Board of Chattanooga website at www.epb.com for more 
information.  
 
Gregory S. Eaves  
Secretary 
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